
The United Adjunct Faculty Association (UAFA) at East-West University  

 

Rush Hour Picket Protest 
Thursday, July 22 at 4-6PM at 816 South Michigan Avenue 
 

Adjunct faculty members at East-West University will picket the university’s main 

entrance at 816 S. Michigan Ave on Thursday, July 22 at 4-6PM. Join the UAFA 

in its protest against the discriminatory mass firing of adjunct faculty as they were 

scheduled to vote for labor union representation with the Illinois Education 

Association chapter of the National Education Association. 

 

This direct attack on adjunct faculty members (the largest workforce) at EWU is 

extreme and strikes a mighty blow against students! It is an outrageous violation of 

our country’s long-standing labor laws. It is also grossly offensive to experienced 

adjunct professors who have worked for many years educating students and 

helping East-West University grow into a respected member of Chicago’s higher 

education community.    

 

Please help us fight against East-West University administration’s anti-union 

activities. 

 

For more information, please contact: EWUAdjuncts@gmail.com 
  

 
 


